Site Visit
Town of Woolwich
October 15, 2020


The Planning Board will be having a Site Visit for a potential Marijuana Cultivation Facility on Sam Moore Road lot 1 (near the intersection with Middle Road, just past the high voltage power lines) Thursday 10/15 @ 4:00 PM.

Please contact The Town of Woolwich if you have any
questions. 207-442-7094 or at administrator@woolwich.us
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